
Subject: Invitation to Complete a Research Survey

Hello Elementary School Teachers, 

You are invited to participate in a teacher survey as part of a dissertation study regarding 
teachers’ perceptions and attitudes toward students with disabilities as well as teachers’ 
knowledge of Universal Design for Learning (UDL). The study is being conducted by Sheri 
Modderman, a Ph.D. candidate at Washington State University and Superintendent/Principal of 
Deer Park School in Columbia Falls, MT. This study has been approved by the Washington State 
University Institutional Review Board.  

Participation is completely voluntary and anonymous. The survey is online and will take between 
10-30 minutes to complete. 

You are invited to complete this survey because you are a teacher in an elementary level general 
education classroom. 

Once the survey window is closed, 4 participants will be randomly selected to receive a $50 Visa 
gift card and 2 participants will be randomly selected to receive a $150 gift card. 

Please complete the survey at your earliest convenience. Click the link to access the survey. 
Survey Link

Thank you for your time and consideration. I look forward to hearing from you. If you have any 
questions, please contact me at sheri.modderman@wsu.edu or 406-890-8441. 

https://wsu.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_5o8VzAUlJJBQLwa
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